
To the Coquille family:

We realize traffic is an issue. Your frustrations are understandable. Coquille
staff and board members share in the frustration.
Last night and in future nights we will continue to have a detail to offset that
problem the best we can.
Coquille is continuing to work with DOTD. At one time we were waiting for
plans to be approved by DOTD; that is part of the process. Coquille wanted
this project done a long time ago too. We have had to do several designs for
this project due to Oak Trees and underground utilities; we also faced a
pandemic in 2020 and a hurricane in 2021. The tax dollars you approved in
2018 will be used to build the access point on 1077 to Coquille Park.
As we stated in the letter we published last week on social media, the project
is approved and currently out for bid. Next Tuesday, September 26, 2023, the
project will be awarded and the construction to the second exit will begin in
October 2023. Expected completion for this project is February 2024.
We are building this park for the continued growth of this community and to
meet everyone’s needs.
We are continuing to work with advisors on the traffic issues. We are hoping to
fix this problem for our taxpayers soon because we agree it is time for a
second exit from the park, and we look forward to that day coming very soon.

Sincerely,
Richard Bentley-Smith
Executive Director

COQUILLE PARKS & RECREATION

NEWSLETTER
FALL/WINTER 2023

ADDRESSING TRAFFIC:

RECREATION DISTRICT #14 |  COQUILLE PARK

UPCOMING PROJECTS

Registration for 

Homecoming Parade

Homecoming Day

Fall Fest 

Camp Coquille Thanksgiving
Holiday November 20 - 22

      Youth Basketball closes            
      Friday, September 22

      Friday, October 13

      Saturday, October 14

      Saturday, November 11

      (registration opens Sept. 25)

UPCOMING EVENTS

Installation of Updated
Coquille Hall of Fame 

Exit to 1077 (Out for Bid)

Ninja Course Playground

 Dog Park

Mills Pavilion Event Building

      (completion date of Oct. 2023)

      (completion date of Feb. 2024)

      (completion date of Feb.2024)

       (completion date of Mar. 2024)

      (completion date of May 2024)

Coquille Sponsorships 
Would you like to become a sponsor 
for Coquille Park?
Email Richard Bentley-Smith
at info@coquillerecreation.com for information.

Mills Event Building

Mills Event Building


